
 

Municipality of Northern Bruce Peninsula 
Council Meeting Highlights 

January 30, 2023 
 
The following is a summary of the proceedings of the Special Council Meeting held on 
January 30, 2023: 

• Council continued discussions surrounding Draft #1 of the 2023 Budget. 
• Council authorized the Public Works Manager to proceed with the purchase of a 

2024 Freightliner FL114SD from Viking-Cives Ltd. for $380,375, plus HST 
• Council authorizes the Fire Chief to enter into a purchase agreement with Front 

Line Emergency Vehicles, in the amount of $239,500 plus HST  
• Council received a presentation from Regional Economic Development 

Coordinator, Christina Tennyson, and Economic Development Manager, Jeffrey 
Loney, regarding the Community Improvement Plan (CIP). 
o It was noted that the CIP encourages the development and redevelopment of 

private and/or public lands through the provision of financial incentives to 
improve the appearance and functionality of designated areas within the 
municipality and utilizes financial incentives to aid businesses and property 
owners in the redevelopment and improvement of their properties 

 
 

Council Meeting Highlights are provided in this format for convenience only and are not 
approved Council Meeting Minutes. For a more detailed description of the meeting, 
please view Council Meeting Minutes on our municipal website. For more information, 
please contact Cathy Addison, Clerk, at clerk@northernbruce.ca  

http://www.northbrucepeninsula.ca/
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